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STATEMENT FROM THE LIPA BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

“The Long Island Power Authority Board of Trustees is committed to a fair, rigorous, and 

transparent RFP process that serves the best interests of LIPA’s ratepayers. Until the new contract 

is awarded, LIPA will continue to ensure that our ratepayers receive reliable and affordable 

service. The Board has retained WilmerHale to review certain issues that have come to the 

Board’s attention during the current Operations Services procurement and to advise the Board 

about future procurements.” 
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